
 
 

Naomi Blanched 
Grand Pre NS 
Via email 
 
March 4, 2011 
 
Dear Naomi,  
 
Thank you for your email dated January 29, 2011 requesting the Advisory Board amend the 
notes from the July 2010 Advisory Board meeting.  
 
The Advisory Board is a board composed of members representing specific organization and 
two community at large members selected by the Grand Pré and Area Community 
Association. It is comprised of voting and non-voting members. It is the sole responsibility 
of the members of the Advisory Board to approve and amend Advisory Board meeting 
notes.  
 
Members of the public are welcome to attend Advisory Board meetings and are provided a 
regular item on the agenda for comment. However, members of the public are not eligible to 
vote or suggest amendments to the Advisory Board notes. Should a member of the Advisory 
Board wish to suggest an amendment to notes of the Advisory Board; they are welcome to 
make a suggestion to the Board. If the amendment specifically changes a member’s 
comment(s), the specific member of the board that made the comment(s) must agree and 
accept the amendment prior to the chair asking for consensus. Normal approval procedures 
would apply. 
 
Thank you for your continued interest and support of Nomination Grand Pré. 
 

   
 
 
Gerald Boudreau    Peter Herbin 

 


